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To: Karen Matthews
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From: Mark Robinson <> 
Sent: January 21, 2022 2:30 PM
To: District Administration Centre Manager <DistrictAdministrationCentreManager@sd68.bc.ca>
Subject: Letter to school board
 

CAUTION: External Message

Dear Nanaimo-Ladysmith Public Schools board of school trustees,
 
I would just like to forward a letter of encouragement with the recent decision in regards to
staff and vaccinations, to reassure the board that any negative communications you may
receive will be reactionary to the decision and short-lived.
 
This topic actually came up with our PAC last Monday as brought forward by a parent who
wanted to see a similar measure implemented and was discussed at length.
 
As someone whose job requires a number of vaccinations in health care and community work,
I believe it is important to protect ourselves and those around us. So please do not feel
discouraged at all.
 
Warm regards,
 
Mark Robinson
Nanaimo BC
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